
  

 

Borough of Telford & Wrekin 
The Council has made the Borough of Telford & Wrekin High Street, Newport (Temporary Prohibition of 
Waiting) Order 2020 under the Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984. Telford and Wrekin Council have placed this 
restriction to help protect the general public from any danger that may arise in connection with the current 
COVID-19 crisis and whilst Social Distancing Measures are in operation. The order becomes operational from 
the 1/7/2020.  The following Rd is affected: High Street, Newport (East Side) From a point approximately 116m 
north of the centreline of Wellington Road for a distance of approximately 17m in a northerly direction. 
From a point approximately 178m north of the centreline of Wellington Road for a distance of approximately 
12m in a northerly direction.. The maximum duration is 18 months, but the works are expected to be 
completed by the 3/1/2022.   
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